
 

 

 

Ref: LaTasca/OGN/ldr 

10th January 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: Year 8 La Tasca Restaurant Visit – Liverpool 

I am writing to inform you that we are planning a visit to La Tasca, a Spanish 

restaurant in Liverpool on Friday 24th January 2020.  

This visit will give students the opportunity to sample some of the Spanish tapas 

dishes that we have been learning in the topic of work about food and drink this term. 

Students will also have the opportunity to practice their speaking skills by ordering 

their food and drink in Spanish.  

A coach will transport learners to Liverpool from school at 1:10pm and will arrive 

back at approximately 5:00pm. 

The cost of the visit will be £25.00. This will include transport, the meal and a drink. 

There are a limited number of places, so if you would like your child to take part 
please make a payment of £25.00 and complete the online consent via the Scopay 
App by Friday 17th January 2020. Please note that once payment has been made 
there is an element of this charge that is non-refundable should your child not attend.  
 
If you have not yet registered to pay via Scopay, please contact the Finance 
Department who will assist you with this process. 
 
Please also be aware that permission to participate on the visit depends on good 

attendance and behaviour in school. 

If there have been any changes to your child’s medical needs, please let us know.  If 
your child uses an inhaler please make sure, it is up to date. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss M O’Loughlin 

Head of Modern Foreign Languages 


